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Re: M.,S. "GRAMSBERGEN",

Dear Mr. Sladden,

Further to the letter dated 19th August, 1954,
which Mr., Van der Weel wrote you in connection with the M.V.
"GRAMSBERGEN", I beg to inform you that apart from the number
& of fire extinguishers, all remaining requirements of Chapter
F of the Rules have been complied with,

I apologize for the delay in sending you the
above information.

Yours faithfully,

R.J.Sladden,Esq. % Ze=
LONDON, : 2 ATZEE
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